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Congleton in Bloom 

Year 6 House Captains and members of 
Year 2 Nature Club attended an event 
at Congleton Park in their own time on a 
Saturday morning. They helped 
Congleton in Bloom to build bug hotels 
for local wildlife and plant up beds, 
which were later displayed in the town 
centre. 

The Year 6 House Captains were also invited to attend an 
awards evening at Congleton Town Hall. Representing 
Mossley CE, we were awarded various certificates for our 
dedication and commitments at Congleton in Bloom events 
over the past year. Some of these included the back-to-
back gardens and the wheelbarrow planters. 


